
Did you miss out on $335 
for NC families with children?

Most NC families with children are eligible 
for a $335 COVID-19 relief payment.

If you haven’t already received the $335 check, 
you have another chance to apply through May 31, 2021!

Go to www.ncdor.gov/extracredit 
for details and to apply.
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